
Subject Ambassadors and Advocates 

Spring 2022 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s) 

 
As you know, our children act as Ambassadors for the different subjects. We just wanted to provide you with 
some up-to-date information about their role in school and some recent events that have taken place.  
 
Last term, the Ambassadors worked with our subject Advocates at different events and then presented to some 
of our Governors about their experiences. We were so impressed with the way the children can talk about our 
Curriculum and their own experiences. Our Ambassadors have written about their experiences in the following 
boxes to showcase the sort of work that they have been doing.  
 
We are in the process of refreshing and updating our subject Advocates so if this is something you would be 
interested in volunteering to do, please contact me at school! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
Curriculum Lead 
 

Self Esteem      Commitment     Organisation    Resilience     Excellence 

 

 English  

Our subject Advocates from St Cuthbert’s came along to school. We showed 
each-other our work in English, peer assessed and talked about how we can improve our 
work. We found out all about English at High School and the books that they read. We thought 
about future career aspirations and how English would help with that chosen career. It was a 
useful experience to know what is coming next at High School! 
 

 

Computing 
 
We worked with the Computing Teacher from St Cuthbert’s to create Algorithms. The session 
was fun and enjoyable. We learned a lot about coding and debugging. It was good to have an 
expert teaching us Computing. The lesson was different because it was ‘unplugged’. 
 

 

   Art and Design 

The Ambassadors and Advocates workshop was a great experience. Our 
Subject Advocates are from our local community and have used their artistic 
talents to become tattoo artists. It was an amazing opportunity to ask the 
experts about their Art work and their own experiences. We had the opportunity to ask many 
questions and think about our own future aspirations. We loved showing them our work and 
also looking at the work of the experts. 

 

 

 

 


